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From: Jackson, Tammi
Sent: 2020/10/28 4:16 PM
To: Danton, Shauna
Subject: New Cycling Advisory Committee Representative on the Brampton Transit Advisory 

Committee 

Hi Shauna,  
 
At its meeting on October 20, 2020, the Cycling Advisory Committee accepted the resignation of Kevin Montgomery as 
the Cycling Advisory Committee representative on the Brampton Transit Advisory Committee, and Alina Grzejszczak was 
elected as the new representative.  
 
Formal committee correspondence will be circulated shortly.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Tammi Jackson 
Legislative Coordinator  
City Clerk's Office  
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